
 

 

Date: April 1, 2024 
To: CLFLWD Board of Managers 
From: Mike Kinney, District Administrator 
Subject: 2023 Draft Water Quality Monitoring Report 

 
Background/Discussion 
 
The purpose of this agenda item is to present to the Board the DRAFT 2023 Water Monitoring 
Report for discussion.  Emmons & Olivier Resources (EOR) will give a brief presentation of the 
findings from the 2023 monitoring effort and be available to answer any questions.  
 
A final draft of the report will be brought to the April 25th board meeting for approval.   
 
 
 
Attached 
 
2023 Draft Water Quality Monitoring Report 
 


